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Department of Physics

Saint John's University
College of Saint Benedict
Collegeville, Minnesota 56321

August 29, 1979
.

.

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Sirs:

Regarding your letter dated 10 August 79
concerning transport of radioactive wastes;
we do not generate low-level radioactive
wastes, but are complying with your request
to respond.

Sincerely,

bA C

Dr. Daniel J. Steck,
Assistant Professor of Physics
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